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Content originally published in the Summer 2019 issue of Colorado 
Construction & Design Magazine. 

Depending on the type of construction project, the payment owed to 
private entities such as contractors, subcontractors and material suppliers 
engaged in Colorado for the construction, improvement, repair or 
maintenance of real property is generally protected under Colorado law. 
For public projects, those private entities are protected through payment 
bonds. For private projects, those private entities are protected through 
mechanic's liens.

But what about projects delivered through a public-private-partnership 
(“P3”) model?

Holland & Hart's Sean Hanlon and A.J. Martinez authored this published 
article titled “Payment Protection on P3s: Bridging the Gap,” in the 
Colorado Construction & Design Summer 2019 issue. The authors discuss 
how the State of Colorado is among several states leading the use of the 
P3 project delivery model to design, construct, operate, finance and/or 
maintain public works, and how the Colorado Legislature's SB 19-138 is 
bridging the gap in payment protection for contractors, subcontractors, and 
material suppliers engaged on P3 projects.

To read the full article, click here.

This publication is designed to provide general information on pertinent 
legal topics. The statements made are provided for educational purposes 
only. They do not constitute legal or financial advice nor do they 
necessarily reflect the views of Holland & Hart LLP or any of its attorneys 
other than the author(s). This publication is not intended to create an 
attorney-client relationship between you and Holland & Hart LLP. 
Substantive changes in the law subsequent to the date of this publication 
might affect the analysis or commentary. Similarly, the analysis may differ 
depending on the jurisdiction or circumstances. If you have specific 
questions as to the application of the law to your activities, you should 
seek the advice of your legal counsel.
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